Town of Goshen Select Board Meeting Minutes of Meeting September 28, 2020

Present: Dianne Craig, Steve Smith, Bruce Nadeau, Alicea Bursey, Chief Dan Peterson, Cindy Rouillard

The meeting came to order at 6:32 pm.

- The check reports were reviewed and signed.
- Steve stated he spoke with Mr. Dembroski a Surveyor in regards to the Goshen Town Beach. Steve made a motion to get an estimate to have the beach surveyed and approve if the cost is under \$1,000, Dianne 2nd the motion. All in favor. Dubois Road is a town owned road to get to the beach. Cindy will write a letter to respond to the resident that emailed the Board in regards to questions she had regarding Beach.
- The Select Board discussed the town website. Cindy will call the Town of Washington to see the cost of their website.
- Bruce made a motion to table the discussion on the Valuation Requirements for Utility Property, Steve 2nd the motion. All in favor
- The Select Board signed the Deputy Wardens nomination form for the fire department. Chief Peterson nominated Tim Mayette, Bob Lamb and Brandon Stocker.
- The Select Board discussed a possibility of a sub division in Goshen for housing for people over 55.

Bruce made a motion to adjourned the meeting at 7:46, Dianne 2nd the motion. All in favor